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Diary Dates  
Monday 17 September   Reception stay until 1pm  
Friday 21 September   Welcome Picnic Year R from 1pm Whole School from 3pm  
Tuesday 25 September   Individual Photographs  
Wednesday 26 September  KM in to take Year R First Photo  
Wednesday 3 October   Governor Parent Forum – 7pm in the School Hall 
Thursday 4 October   Caterlink Special Menu 
Thursday 11 October   Year 6 PESE Results Due 
Thursday 18 October   Harvest Festival Church Service  
  
   

Perform Session  
Free Trial Session and £40 discount at Perform 
 

Popular children's drama and dance school is offering a Free 
Trial Session and a special introductory discount of £40 
for members of St Peter's C Of E Primary if they sign up 
by 10th October. Parents should quote SPRR190119 when 
they book their free session by going to perform.org.uk/try or 
calling 020 7255 9120.  
 

You can find out more about the classes at perform.org.uk/try
 

 Caterlink Special Lunch 
On Thursday 4 October Caterlink will be providing a 
special lunch, the menu will be: 
 

Cheese Burger in a Bun 
Quorn Hot Dog with Onions 

Dry Roasted Wedges 
BBQ Baked Beans 

Sweetcorn 
 

Jelly & Mandarins with Cream 
 

   

Paying money to the school online  
 

You can now make payments online to the school for school trips. Paying for school items online is quicker and easier 
for you, safer for children and more efficient for the school. 
 
The system is called School Gateway – and it is available for you to use now. 
 
1. Go to www.schoolgateway.com  
 
2. When you visit the School Gateway website for the first time, please select ‘New User’ and enter your email address 
and mobile telephone number you have registered with the school 
 
3. The system will send a PIN code to your phone; please enter this PIN code and your account will be activated for you.
 
As soon as you’ve got the system set-up, you’ll be able to pay money to the school online rather than send cash or 
cheques. 
   

   

Year 5 & 6 Residential Trips  
If your child would like to attend either the Year 5 trip to 
Kingswood or the Year 6 trip to Carroty Wood we require the 
deposit to secure their place by Friday 21 September.  This 
can either be paid online using the SchoolComms system or 
with cash or cheque at the school office, thank you.  
 

 Welcome Picnic  
Friday 21 September from 1pm for reception families 
and 3pm onwards for the whole school.  Please bring a 
picnic, chairs and blankets.   There will be a tuck shop 
stall, pocket money stall, refreshments and a bouncy 
castle for the children to enjoy.  Everyone is welcome 
so please come along.  
 

 

Secondary School Transfer 
The application process for Secondary School admissions Sept 2019 are now open.  You can go online at 
www.kent.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions to view or download the information booklet.  Parents can make their secondary 
school application either online at www.kent.gov.uk/ola or by a paper SCAF that can be downloaded from the KCC website. 
The closing date for applications is Wednesday 31 October 2018. 
 

 


